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Household Hazardous Waste Mobile Event  
The City received a report from MARC with details regarding the recent Household 
Hazardous Waste Mobile event organized by the City of Smithville. A total of 258 
vehicles participated in the event, 218 were Smithville residents. During this event, 
nearly 30,000 pounds of hazardous waste were appropriately disposed of, including 
approximately 15,000 pounds of latex paint and nearly 5,000 pounds of oil-based paint. 
Additionally, various other materials such as aerosol cans, antifreeze, batteries, acids, 
fluorescent bulbs, pesticides, used oil, oxidizers, mercury, and more were collected and 
managed. 
 
We appreciate the participation of residents and volunteers that made this event 
possible.  
 
Street Maintenance Project 
The contractor has successfully completed this project, which includes crack sealing, 
micro-surfacing, and striping. This road treatment significantly extends the life of the 
roads. 

     180th Street after micro-surfacing and striping work. 



Quincy Boulevard 
The contractor is nearing completion of the installation of the new waterline along 
Quincy Boulevard. Water tie-ins are scheduled to start during the week of September 
18. 
 
4th Street & 4th Terrace Improvements project & Manzanola water line 
replacement  
The water improvements phase of the project has been completed. Currently, the 
contractor is focused on sewer replacement, and once that is finished, they will proceed 
with the stormwater infrastructure work. 
 

 

Manhole placement at 4th Street 
 
Board Meeting Schedule 
It has been the practice of the Board to move meetings which fall on election days in 
which city questions are on the ballot to move the meeting to the Monday evening prior 
to the election.   At this time, there are no items scheduled for the November 7 agenda.   
There are two items which may be ready for Board review at that time.  Staff will 
continue to keep the Board informed of the agenda items and status regarding the first 
meeting in November.  


